
                 
 

Monday 13th November 2023 |  Week 6 Term 4 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL JODY HALL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Welcome to Week 6. We have had some exciting deliveries arrive at school over the few days. 

We have purchased a portable stage which will be used for the first time at our Christmas Concert. Drink bottles with our 
emblem on them have also been purchased and are available for sale for $5 from the Front Office.  

Parents approaching students 

When parents are onsite to drop off/pick up students, I remind everyone, that other children CANNOT be approached in 
relation to anything that has happened on a school day.  

If anyone has had their child involved in an incident, come and see me, or another executive so that we can investigate the 
situation and resolve it in an appropriate manner.  

Remembrance Day 

On Saturday morning, our school captains attended the Remembrance Day Ceremony at Victoria Park.  We paid our 
respects to those who have served in the armed forces and peacekeeping missions that enable 
us to live with the luxury of freedom.  

Today, we held our own ceremony to commemorate the occasion and pay our respects as a 
whole school. Our senior students did an amazing job addressing the assembly and carried 
themselves with dignity as they delivered to their peers. Kynaan and Amarni walked the 
wreath from the Hall and it is laying at the base of the flagpole at the entrance to our school. 
Lest we Forget. 

Dentist Visit 

Last week, we had the dentist visit our school and provide check-ups to over 100 students at 
our school. This is an amazing service for our community and I look forward to welcoming 
them back  again in the future. 

Royal Life Saving 

Last Friday, Stage 3 students participated in a free workshop to develop their knowledge and 
skills about cardiopulmonary resuscitation (CPR). This is an important topic and is identified in 
the Knowledge and Understanding in the PDHPE Syllabus: investigates information, 
community resources and strategies to demonstrate resilience and seek help for 
themselves and others.  

Wellbeing Week 

Staff have been engaged in additional professional development throughout the term, been 
assessing and writing reports while also still fulfilling their everyday roles and responsibilities 
across the school. This week we are celebrating Staff Wellbeing at Dubbo West. If you see your 
child’s teacher, or any teacher in the playground, please let them know they are appreciated.   

Transition to Delroy 

Support students will be attending Transition again this Thursday. Mrs Read and Mr Kaiden 
will walk them to and from school. I heard they all had a lovely time at their last visit and I’m 
looking forward to hearing more exciting stories again on Thursday. 

Have a lovely week! 

Jody Hall 

Principal 

 



                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

Nov Week 5 

6 7 

Dental Van Onsite 

8 9 

Kinder 2024 Playgroup 

10 

PSSA Sport 

Nov Week 6 

13 14 15 16 

Kinder 2024 Transition 

P1 Preschool 2024 

Transition  

17 

PSSA Sport 

Nov Week 7 

20 21 22 23 

Kinder 2024 Transition 

P1 Preschool 2024 

Transition  

Boat &Water Safety 

Stage 3 

24 

PSSA Sport 

Nov/

Dec 
Week 8 

27 28 29 30 

P1 Preschool 2024 

Transition  

Kinder 2024 Transition 

1 

Dec Week 9 

4 5 

End of Year Assembly 

6 7 

P1 Preschool 2024 

Transition  

Kinder 2024 Transition 

Year 6 Farewell 

8 

Dec 
Week 

10 

11 12 13 14 

Christmas Concert 

15 

Dec 
Week 

11 

18 19 20 21 22 

Term 4 Important Dates 



                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance—Week 5  

Most improved – Budyabudyas 

 

Winning Class for % of attendance – 5/6P at 93% 

 followed closely by Wilays at 92% & Giinmas at 91% 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                 
 

 



                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


